
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

April 22, 2022 
 
 
David Morrison, Chair 
Yukon University Board of Governors 
500 University Drive 
PO Box 2799 
Whitehorse, YK   Y1A 5K4 
 
Dear Mr. Morrison: 
 
On behalf of Luther College at the University of Regina, I would like to please extend 
our sincere congratulations and best wishes to Dr. Lesley Brown on the occasion of 
being installed as the eighth President and Vice-Chancellor of Yukon University on 
May 13, 2022.  
 
It is my great pleasure to bring official greetings from a fellow Universities Canada 
member institution. Yukon's educational institutional history, first as a technical 
institute, then college, and now as a full university represents the growth and 
transformational change of the educational needs of the north. Yukon University is now 
well positioned to fill this important need in our northern communities, and it will be 
well and capably shepherded under Dr. Brown's leadership in the years to come. 
 
Congratulations and best wishes!  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Dr. Marc Jerry 
President, 
Luther College at the University of Regina 

 


